NORTHUMBERLAND COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS



PRESS RELEASE
For Immediate Release
Contact: Donna Booth, Clerk of the School Board
(804)529-6134
dbooth@nucps.net

chools' School Board met

November 29, 2021 - Heathsville, VA The Northumberland County Public Schools' School Board met in-person for a special called meeting. The meeting was open to the public through Zoom audio conference calling as a result of COVID-19 guidelines.

Action Items

The School Board approved a one-time payment of \$1,000 to regularly-scheduled 2021-2022 school division employees in recognition and appreciation for additional duties and requirements performed during the pandemic. Thank you Mrs. Betty Christopher, Chairman; Mrs. Gayle Sterrett, Vice-Chairman; Mrs. Dana O'Bier, Member; Mr. Carl Perez, Member and Ms. Denise Mazyck, Member.

Personnel

The School Board approved Brenda Parrott as a substitute car driver for 2021-2022 school year.

The School Board approved Monica Thompson as Part-Time Paraprofessional at Northumberland Elementary School.

The School Board approved Akira Newton as substitute teacher for the 2021-2022 school year.

The School Board approved Becky Branem as substitute paraprofessional at Northumberland Elementary School.